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Faith, Hope and Love, and the Greatest of These is Love 

 
A Weekly Newsletter From Your Family at Oakhurst United Methodist Church 

 
 

OAKHURST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
Worship Hours:   

8:30am-Contemporary & 10am-Traditional 
________________________________________________________ 

        13400 Park Blvd., Seminole, FL  33776                                                 727-391-4769      

         www.oakhurstumc.com                                                               Find us on Facebook 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Rev. Nathan W. Carlson, Senior Pastor  

ncarlson@oakhurstumc.com  

Our Mission is to make disciples, who make disciples,  

who transform the World. 

FIRST TIME GUESTS:   

Text Hello  to 727-732-3550 to receive info from Oakhurst UMC. 

NOT RECEIVING OUR CHURCH E-MAILS:  TEAR AND DROP IN OFFERING 

NAME:  _____________________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS:  _______________________________________ 



MARCH EVENTS AT OAKHURST UMC AND THE COMMUNITY 

March 2022 Happy Birthday March Babies  

March 1 Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper   

March 2  Ash Wednesday 7pm Service 

March 5 Alpha Day Away Pasadena Community Church  

March 6 Communion Sunday  

March 10 Baby Basics First Annual Luncheon Bayou Club in Bardmoor 

March 11 - 13 Pow Wow Weekend at Seminole Rec 

March 13 Daylight Savings Time Begins Spring Ahead 

March 17 St. Patrick’s Day  

March 18 - 19 UMW Thrift Sale  

March 20 Spring Begins  

March 26 - 27 Spring Bazaar  

March 27 Blood Mobile at Oakhurst  

Weekly    

Every Monday at 11am Living Well in the Word Room 16 - West Wing 

Every Monday at 6:30pm Alpha The Foundry 

Every Wednesday at 9am 
Coffee in the Community w/Pastor 

Nathan 
at Southie Coffee 

Every Saturday at 10am 
Except the last Saturday of 

the Month 
Kathy's Art Class Fellowship Hall 

Every Friday at 10am Thrift Store is now Open  

Save the Date   

April 2 Cornerstone Wonder Walk  

April 6 
United Women in Faith               

Call to Prayer Event 
 

Dates/Events are Subject to Change without Notice 



Third Saturday Food Drive:  Thank you to all who contribute food and time to 
the monthly food drives.  We have been collecting 900-1500 pounds of food 
on each 3rd Saturday of every month. This all volunteer project has been a 
huge success!  Food is immediately sent to two local food pantries.  Our     
pantries report that the need is ever increasing.  We continue to keep our 
Food pantry box outside Fellowship Hall for donations at any time.  If you are 
a seasonal resident, please keep the pantry in mind as you clean out your cup-
boards before heading back north.   Non-perishable foods can be dropped off 
any time the church office is open.   

Thank you again for your faithful support of this project.   

Thrift Shop Now Open 

Fridays from 10—1pm 

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper Results 

God is Good All the Time! I want to personally express my appreciation to all            
volunteers that served in setup/cooking/serving/cleanup areas to make this year's 
Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper such a success! It was such fun to work with all of 
you. 

Thanks to all OUMC members and friends who donated to this fund raiser. 

A March 2022, deposit of $1,915 will be made to the Florida Conference to assist in 
the payment of the Oakhurst UMC Apportionment funding! We have a commitment 
to pay our fair share of the connectional apportionments in (13) areas of funding. 
These funding categories are displayed on the bulletin board outside of the church 
office totaling $52,961.00. 

Blessings upon the givers and blessings upon the recipients of our donations.  AMEN. 

Rick Jacobson, Interpreter of Connectional Giving 



Dayle Stevens 

July 18, 1930 — March 8, 2022 

Lee Walters 

October 16, 1938 —March 15, 2022 



The Street Ministry could use some help. 

They prepare, deliver and serve nutrition meals to 120 to 180 needy people in St. Pete. 

Our cooking team needs drivers to drive and serve on the 4th Tuesday of each month and/or the 5th 
Tuesday (only 4 times a year). 

If you can help or have any questions, please contact: 

Mary Champney 727-204-1370 or Lin Johnson 727-386-273 

 

AT THE SEMINOLE POW WOW 

Rover—Jackie’s Grand Dog 

THANK YOU TO ALL 

OUR WONDERFUL 

HELPERS! 



WEEKLY PUZZLE 



Thank you to our bulletin sponsors.   

 

Contact Us Via E-Mail 

Rev. Nathan Carlson (ncarlson@oakhurstumc.com) 

Stephanie Fergenbaum (christiandir@oakhurstumc.com) 

Jackie Marschall (musicdir@oakhurstumc.com) 

Tammy Pluskat (financesec@oakhurstumc.com) 

Leticia (Lety) Cruz (officemgr@oakhurstumc.com) 

Justin Correll (facilities@oakhurstumc.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WANT TO GIVE ON-LINE? 




